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We bid a bittersweet (and temporary) farewell to Liz this 

week as she begins her maternity leave. 

Liz, we wish you and Noel all the best as you start the next 

chapter of your lives and can’t wait to meet your little man. 

We will miss you so much!  

♥ 

 

 



 

 

 

 

A very big thank you to Rick Bennett for installing the upcycled vertical gardens in the 

Sunshine Room yard, Rick is the Father of Eliza who is currently in the Sunshine room and 

Henry, a former Subicare alumnus. 

The children were very curious to watch Rick work and we are so very grateful to him for 

offering us his time and expertise to help us improve Subicare.  

THANKS RICK! 

__________________________________________ 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another big thank you to all who attended the 2018 Annual General Meeting last week, 

the new management committee has been elected and are looking forward to the year ahead. 

 

We offer our sincerest thanks to outgoing committee members Mike Thunder and Hammam Zeitoun for all 

their efforts over the last few years. 

 

The current Subicare management committee is: 

 

Chairperson: Emma Thunder    

Secretary: Belinda Levingston    

Treasurer: Andrew Hanna 

 

General Members: 

Giselle Weybrecht 

Tim Dawkins 

Yoni Li’el 

Amy Cooper 

Michael Taylor 

Myriam Swann 

Karinya Turnbull 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Invites for this years Christmas party have now been distributed. 

We hope you will be able to join us on:  

Friday the 7th of December from 3.30pm – 5.30pm 

for lots of fun, entertainment and food for all! 

 

 

__________________________________________ 

 

Christmas Closure 

 

The last day of care for 2018 will be Friday 21st December 

The first day of care for 2019 will be Wednesday 9th of January 

Administration will be open for calls & emails as of Tuesday 8th January 
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Support Subicare AND get your Christmas gifts early with the Parent 

Direct toy catalogue, which ends in a few short weeks. 

Up to 25 cents of every dollar you spent will be given back to Subicare. We'll 

then buy much needed centre resources and even furniture.  So not only will you 

receive unique, high quality and educational toys and resources, your purchase 

also helps in the ongoing learning for your child throughout the year. 

The more orders we get, the more educational resources we can buy, so every 

order (no matter how big or small) helps out Subicare. 

http://www.teaching.com.au/fundraising/123841/public 

 

 

 

 

Please like and share our Facebook page, to help us promote Subicare. 

This page will help you keep up with the latest news and events within our service. 

 

www.facebook.com/SubicareELC 

 

 

 

 


